
September 6, 2019 

Last week was shortened by the Labor Day holiday and rain.  The asphalt patch-

ing crew was able to complete their work in all areas.  Stripers worked only in 

Marcus Island and Evans.  The Micro Surfacing crew worked on Saturday to com-

plete their work at Ft. Spokane.  The boat launch parking lot was a challenge due 

to the wide cracks that had been filled.  They spent extra time to insure they were 

completely sealed. 

Next week, 3-R work at Ft Spokane is scheduled as well as micro surfacing Kettle 

Falls.  Stripers will continue their way south. 

 

  

 

 

Micro Surfacing at Ft Spokane 

 C O N S T RU C T I O N  N E W S L E T T E R  
Pavement Preservation Lake Roosevelt 

C O N S T R U C T I O N  AC T I V I T I E S  
  Project Information 

Contractor: 

Intermountain Slurry 

Seal, Inc. 
Begin Construction: 

July 15, 2019 

Est. Completion Date: 

November 15, 2019 

Project Description: 

Pavement preserva-
tion on various 
roads, parking lots, 
& camp grounds in 
the LRNRA. The 
pavement preserva-
tion will extend the 
life of the asphalt 
pavements. The pro-
ject will include 
pavement patching, 
crack sealing, micro 
surfacing, and 
pavement markings 

Don Brouillard 

  Project Engineer: donald.brouillard@dot.gov  Contact Us: 

  Project Website: https://flh.fhwa.dot.gov/projects/wa/laro 

Portions of Kettle Fall Recreation Area will be closed next week.  Striping 

will cause closures in Bradbury, Daisy, Gifford, Cloverleaf, and Hunters. 

D E L AY S  A N D  C LO S U R E S  

WO R K  S C H E D U L E  
M—F, 7:00 to 5:30 

 

 

 

Micro Surfacing Ft Spokane Boat Launch 
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